
Dear Parents/Carers 

On Wednesday 4th December the choir went carol singing in Pontefract town centre to help raise 

money for the charity The Children's Society. The children were the first choir of the day to sing 

and did a wonderful job. Please see the attached certificate that shows we helped to raised 

£580.97! 

Thank you to all the children that sang, Mrs Moss, Mrs Walton and Mrs Fryer for their efforts with 

the choir and to the parents that came to watch and support the children on the day. 

Kind regards 

Mrs A Millard 


